At Larson Communities we are addressing the concerns generated by
Coronavirus (COVID-19).

We are still conducting business and our Sales associates are available to assist you with your
new home search. To practice appropriate social distancing and comply with any local
shelter-in-place or other local ordinances, meetings will be by appointment only.

As always, our Sales Associates are ready to assist you through phone calls or emails. Browse our
website to view available floor plans, price lists, lot maps, and standard home features.

If you would like to visit in person, we recommend you call ahead to schedule a one-on-one
appointment as we are practicing social distancing per CDC guidelines.

Given concerns associated with COVID-19, we have instituted the following safety practices to
better protect the health of our Customers and Sales Associates

e Following social distancing guidelines recommended by the CDC, such as greeting you
with smiles instead of handshakes

e Asking some health- and travel-related questions before confirming your visit to ensure
everyone's safety

e We ask that anyone entering the model for an appointment must wear a face mask for
your safety and ours.

If you or someone in your household is sick, we are happy to continue our conversations through
phone or email.

In addition, prior to scheduling an in-person meeting, we ask that you provide a pre-approval
letter from a lender.

Thank you for your understanding and trust as we navigate keeping everyone healthy and safe.
We will continue to monitor this situation and will send out updates as needed.

Contact:
(813) 920-9611
larsonattheeagles@verizon.net



